
 
 
 

Media Release Local 1796 and Pink Pumpkin Project  
“Fill-the-Boot for the Pink Pumpkin Project” 

Date: October 15th, 2022 
Time: 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Location:  State and Union Street Corners 
 

The City of Olean Firefighters Local 1796 and The Pink Pumpkin Project are 
teaming up to “Fill-the-Boot for The Pink Pumpkin Project” this Saturday morning.  
Please come out or drive by to help us fill the boot in order to help our local 
breast cancer survivors and their families. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the City of Olean 
Central Fire Station at (716) 376-5609.  Those who want to contribute but may 
not be around to fill-the-boot please check out The Pink Pumpkin Project’s 
Website: https://www.thepinkpumpkinproject.org/  for ways to donate or contribute to 
this amazing organization.   

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.thepinkpumpkinproject.org%2f&c=E,1,miJ6r05WT7BA_81XOvv73Rt6XxY4z3HPM_kKbOr4lxocueODtgNSct7K_fQNRgDPhPLvA5mtW3WwI1QRYVo_Mnu9qjLIPqnPo4kf3swr0RM,&typo=1

